
 

 

Little Stars Pre-school  

 

PARENTAL INVOLVEMENT POLICY 

Parents are the first educators of their children. The aim of the Pre-school is to 

support their essential work as they are their child’s first educator.  

We will:  

 Make all new parents aware of the groups systems and policies.  

 Ensure that all parents are regularly informed of their child’s progress, this 

will take place at parent/carer consultations each term, through their child’s 

“special book” that are kept up to date by their child’s key person and 

available for parents to look at any time in session and regular contact with 

staff.  

 Ensure all parents have opportunities to contribute from their own skills, 

knowledge and interests to the activities of the group with a Parent Rota, 

parents can obtain this rota from a member of staff.  

 Involve parents/carers in shared record keeping about their own children, 

either formally or informally.  

 Ensure that all parents/carers are informed about meetings, conferences, 

workshops and any training available through the local colleges and support 

groups (this information can generally be found on the pre-school notice 

board).  

 Welcome contributions from parents whatever form they may take.  

 Make known to parents the system for complaints, suggestions and 

registering queries.  

 Provide opportunities for parents to learn about Pre-school curriculum and 

about young children learning in Pre-school and at home.  

 Share with parents the group’s operational plans including those which 

require help from the parents at home with the children to achieve the 

planned activities within the pre-school.  

 

This policy was adopted by Little Stars Pre-school  

 

Signed on behalf of the pre-school: Jo Mengham  

Role of signatory: Owner  
This policy is a static policy for our website and will be reviewed and amended throughout the 

academic year. Copies of our up to date polices can be seen at our Pre-school. 

 


